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Minutes of the Good people general assembly no.3 
 
Date:  21.05.2025 

Agenda: 
1. Review of current context and challenges 
2. Strategy for 2025  
3. Overview of 2024  
4. AoB 
 
 
The assembly was convened as per the statutes as all board members had suggested the 
convening; and all three board members and two advisers attended. The two advisers who 
were unable to attend will be briefed upon conclusion of the meeting. 
 
The assembly was briefed of and discussed the current state of affairs globally from the 
perspective of human rights, democracy and the rules-based international order. 
Considering the importance of youth, including in Denmark, in strengthening the democratic 
resilience in current geopolitical situation, the focus has thus far been on significantly 
expanding engagement at the Youth Festival/3-4 September (Ungdommens Folkemøde). 
The concept entails multiplying the democracy dialogues and introducing innovative 
approaches, such as a Danish Youth for Freedom Award, at the Youth Festival both in situ 
and through a continuum of activities (with participating schools) before and after the festival. 
 
Financing for the activities above has been sought through a newly established human rights 
foundation, including at the recommendation of Good people for change’s advisers. Further 
engagements and funding thereof will continue to be pursued for the second half of 2025. 
 
The general assembly meeting will be followed by an internal strategic consultation among 
the board members, on 26 May 2025. 
 
An overview of activities and accounts for 2024 were also presented and approved. Reports 
for such had been presented to the assembly before the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


